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Comments: I am writing to oppose the Forest Service's proposal for logging in the North Fork Stillaguamish.

 

The public depends on the Mount Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest for carbon sequestration, a reliable supply

of clean water, habitat for vulnerable species, and compatible recreation. This new proposal utterly fails on all

points.

With the increasing impacts of climate change (as evidenced this week by the 7 month closure of two National

Forests in New Mexico due to increased fire risk), federal land management must prioritize ecosystem services

and carbon sequestration.

The Forest Service must develop an action alternative that prioritizes leaving maturing trees standing to function

as a desperately needed carbon sink, along with permanently removing all but the main forest roads for

restoration of watershed health and migration corridors for native fish and wildlife.

The Forest Service must jettison "conditions-based management," which allows it to improvise new extraction

activities such as logging after the public involvement window for the project has closed. 


